
OXFORD FINANCIAL GROUP, LTD.™

Dear Oxford Friends and Associates,

We continue to monitor all developments around the spread of coronavirus (COVID-19) and are 
focused on the health and safety of our clients and associates, and on ensuring we deliver the highest 
quality service and support to you amid these challenging times.

Our COVID-19 preparedness procedures are part of Oxford’s established firm-wide resiliency program. 
Oxford will continue to evaluate and test business continuity measures so that we are ready to 
implement them when and if it becomes prudent to do so. This includes a focus on leveraging our 
digital capabilities should you wish to conduct meetings virtually, or should the environment change 
where digital meetings are a requirement for public health and safety. Please know that Oxford 
remains fully functional, fully accessible and fully prepared to meet your needs now and in the future.

If there is any assistance we can provide, please don’t hesitate to contact your Managing Director or 
Client Relationship Manager. All of us at Oxford remain focused on the safety and security of our 
clients and associates, and on serving you in all circumstances.

Sincerely,

Jeffrey H. Thomasson, MBA, CFP®

Managing Director and Chief Executive Officer 
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